
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Official Community Plan (OCP) Bylaw Amendments  

Environmentally Sensitive Development Permit (ESDP) Area Review 
Electoral Areas “A”, “C”, “D”, “E”, “F”, “H” & “I” 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) will be holding an electronic Public 
Information Meeting regarding proposed amendments to the Environmentally Sensitive 
Development Permit (ESDP) Area, as follows:   

Date: Tuesday February 22, 2022 

Time: 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Location: www.rdos.webex.com (Meeting Number: 2492 104 0024 / Password: RD@S) 

The purpose of the amendments is to apply ESDPs only to subdivision applications and to 
introduce new policies related to the assessment of subdivision applications in an ESDP Area.  
NOTE: the ESDP designation currently applies to subdivisions and building permit applications 
as well as land disturbances. 

Regional District staff will be available to answer any questions residents may have regarding 
these bylaw changes, and to also receive written submissions.   

Additional information regarding this rezoning, including draft amendment bylaws, can be 
found at the Regional District’s web site: www.rdos.bc.ca (Property & Development → 
Planning, Zoning & Subdivision → Strategic Projects → Review of Environmentally Sensitive 
Development Permit (ESDP) Areas). 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT 
Christopher Garrish, Planning Manager 

Telephone: 250-490-4101/ Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca 
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